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ADDENDUM 2 
RFQP#FY1809-06 

 
DATED: October 16, 2017 

 

 
 

FOR THE 

 

CMAR for the Construction of Fire Station #8 

 

ON BEHALF OF 

 

THE OCONEE COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

OCONEE COUNTY, GEORGIA 

 

 THIS ADDENDUM FORM IS PART OF THE RFQP DOCUMENTS ISSUED SEPTEMBER 28, 2017 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

The following question was submitted to Oconee County in reference to RFQP#FY1809-06: CMAR for 

the Construction of Fire Station #8 in an email correspondence on October 13, 2017.  

 

Q1. Pursuant to Oconee County Addendum 1 CMAR-Construction of FS#8 RFQP#1809-06 the 

response to question number 6 indicates, "Oconee County plans to use the existing site of FS#8." 

Based on investigation, the current Fire Station #8 is located behind the QuikTrip at the intersection 

of The Oconee Connector and Daniels Bridge Road with a drive off of each road. 

The Conceptual Site Plan shows the location to be on Virgil Langford Road with and entrance/exit 

and an additional exit only fire truck exit, both off of Virgil Langford Road, which is a separate plat 

of land not within proximity of the existing fire station No. 8. 

 

a)  Is the intent to have the entrance/exit and the additional exit only fire truck exit, both to be off of 

The Oconee Connector in lieu of Virgil Langford Road? 

b) Is demolition of the existing fire station building to be included in the preliminary estimate of site 

construction costs? 

 

A1. According to Administration, a final site hasn’t been finalized and any road should be viewed as 

conceptual only. Demolition of the existing fire station is not part of the request/scope. 

 

Please acknowledge all addenda by an authorized signature and date on the Addenda 

Acknowledgement Form  

 


